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New Online Distance Learning Program 
 

 

The El Dorado Union High School District is working closely with the El Dorado County 

Public Health Department to finalize our plan for reopening schools this fall. In-person 

instruction is scheduled to resume on Monday, August 10, 2020 at all schools. The 

conditions in which schools reopen will be based on the recommendations and 

requirements set forth by Dr. Nancy Williams, El Dorado County’s Public Health Officer. 

The Board of Trustees and Superintendent Ron Carruth will release the reopening planning 

document shortly and make a formal announcement regarding school openings on 

Wednesday, July 22, 2020. 

 

In addition, the District recognizes that students and/or members of students’ households 

may be vulnerable and more at risk for COVID-19. Therefore, the District created a new 

Online Distance Learning Program designed to provide those students with a quality 

education, while maintaining maximum social distancing. To learn more about the Online 

Distance Learning Program, visit the El Dorado Union High School District website.  

 

Link to Online Distance Learning Program Information and Enrollment Application 
 

To ensure a spot in the Online Distance Learning Program, applications should be 

submitted no later than Friday, July 10, 2020. Counselors will be contacting families with 

completed applications in late-July to confirm student schedules. Parents and students 

who expressed interest in distance learning via the survey that went out from sites in 

early June still need to complete this application. 
 

Information regarding in-person instruction will be provided in an upcoming 

announcement in coordination with the County’s Public Health Officer’s 

recommendations. 
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